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Abstract: Many organic chemistry lab teachers realize that traditional
cookbook verification labs do not produce effective student learning. With
traditional labs, students do not experience the process of organic chemistry
except to learn techniques and simple synthetic methodology. The challenge is
to discover what we can substitute for traditional experiments within the
practical constraints of the teaching lab, especially in large courses where
teaching assistants have primary responsibility for the teaching. The value of
using inquiry-driven labs for effective student learning will be discussed.
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